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Statement by VA Press Secretary Curt Cashour
New VA Chief of Staff

 

Effective immediately, VA Office of Accountability and Whistleblower Protection Executive Director Peter O’Rourke will serve as VA’s
permanent chief of staff, ensuring that the department works closely with the White House going forward.

He will continue to serve as OAWP executive director until a successor is named.
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